
DACC Maintenance Projects Update - June 2023 
 
Phase 6 
Funding for the following projects has been approved and payment is being processed for: 
 

• Dog Poo Bins – now installed at the beach and are being emptied regularly by two new volunteers who 
walk their dog down there.  

• Keep Scotland Beautiful Beach Award - now received (29th year) and new certificate and flag in place at 
the Beach Car Park. 

• Replacement rose bushes – Now ordered via a different supplier saving £432 on the original price quoted 
(many thanks to Genevieve Duhigg). The rose bushes have arrived (in pots) and following advice from 
James Irving are awaiting planting when the current dry spell breaks. 
 

Payment for the above has not yet been received from the Common Good Fund. A reminder has been sent to 
Phil for payment of £862 to cover these items. 

 
 

Phase 7 
The total estimated cost of refurbishing and repainting the following assets from Kenny Martin is as follows: 
 

Town centre benches – repaint 15 off @ £56 each = £840 
Academy ‘Welcome to Dornoch’ sign – regalvanise & repaint = £355 
Poles Rode ‘Welcome to Dornoch’ sign –repaint = £180 
Cathedral Green Fountain - regalvanise & repaint = £1,530 
TOTAL PROJECT COST = £2,905 

 
Members are asked to consider the above and vote on whether an application is submitted to the Common 
Good Fund for this work. 
 
 
 
 

COMPLETED PROJECTS 
 
Phase 1  
All projects are now complete.  

Phase 2  
£321 held in DACC reserved funds to cover printing of a new Treasure Walk brochure. 

Phase 3 
All projects are now complete.  

Phase 4 
All projects are now complete.  

Xmas Lights 
This project is now complete.  

Phase 5 
All projects are now complete.  

Phase 6a 
The new track inside the overflow carpark has been completed and payment is being handled by Highland 
Council, who can reclaim the VAT element. 


